
MEMO

Dean of

Graduate Studies

STR EET ADDRESS

Maggie Benston Student Services
Centre 1100

Burnaby BC V5A 1S6
Canada

MAILING ADDRESS

8888 University Drive
Burnaby BC VsA iSf>
Canada

SFU S.12-24

TO: Senate

TEL

FROM Wade Parkhouse, Dean, Graduate Studies ^—\cJb^S-v45-^-^--^--

RE SFU Exchange Program: Outbound Graduate Students criteria
[GS2011.311

cc

DATE December 8, 2011

For information

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of 5 December 2011, the SGSC
approved the eligibility requirements for SFU graduate students to participate in
exchange programs. [GS2011.31]

Senators wishing to consult a more detailed report of curriculum revisions
may do so by going to Docushare:
https://docushare.sfu.ca/dsweb/View/Collection-12682
If you are unable to access the information, please call 778-782-3168 or email
shelley gair(g),sfu.ca.








